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Firstly, thank you for supporting your child with learning the words to 
our Harvest song ‘Conkers’. We are very impressed with the effort the 
children have put in so far. We hope many of you will be able to 
attend the Harvest service in church on the morning of Tuesday 17th 
October at 10am. 
This has once again been another busy and exciting week with a talk 
on road and fire safety on Monday, followed by the visit of a very 
large, noisy fire engine on the school playground. We also enjoyed a 
planned visit from Father Oliver who answered some fantastic and 
very thoughtful questions from the children as part of our work this 
term in R.E. 
We are really looking forward to the ‘Jesse Tree Day’ next 
Wednesday (11th Oct) Amongst other exciting activities, the class will 
be preparing a short song related to the story of Joseph and his 
coloured coat. We would like as many children as possible to 
remember to bring a brightly coloured or patterned t-shirt to school 
on the day, to wear over their school uniform. 
 
In Science, we have been discovering facts about living things and 
their habitats. For homework this week, we would like the children to 
complete the attached sheet to reinforce their learning. 
 
Finally, your child brought home their Christmas design on 
Wednesday for you to enjoy! If you would like to order any items, 
please fill in and return the relevant form to school no later than 
Wednesday11th October. Thank you. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at our forthcoming parent meetings on 
October 11th and 12th!  
 

Please return homework school by: Friday 13th October. 

 


